
Good Evening Eagle Parents, this is Dr. Chavis, the Proud Principal of the William G. Enloe Magnet 

High School calling with some very important updates: 

Congratulations to our Football Team who had a victory against Bartlett Yancy on this past Friday!  Way 

to go Eagles. 

As a reminder, tomorrow, August 25 we will host our Meet the Teachers Event for all parents of students 

of Enloe.  This event will begin at 6:00 pm and will last through 8:30 pm.  Parents will get the chance to 

follow the schedules of their students and meet all of their teachers.  Parents are asked to report to their 

student’s 1A class as indicated on their schedule in PowerSchool.  We will have staff available to support 

parents should you need assistance in locating classrooms or the schedule for your student.  Please keep in 

mind that this event is exclusively for parents to meet and greet with teachers.  Students will have the 

opportunity to meet their teachers on Monday, August 29. 

Please visit our Enloe High website for information regarding our bell schedule, start and end times of the 

instructional day and all other reminders. 

Transportation Updates: 

-Transportation is strongly encouraging every student that is eligible for transportation to register 

online at wcpss.net, click on the Transportation link, and click on Bus Rider Registration to 

begin the process. Please print a copy of the confirmation page with the confirmation number for 

your child to bring to school for verification to receive a pass to ride the bus. 

 

-No bus stop changes will be made prior to the beginning of the school year. If you need to 

request a change, please visit the Transportation link on the WCPSS website. 

 

-Joint custody changes will not be accepted until after the first 20 school days have passed. 

 

-Representatives from transportation will be at Enloe for Open House on Thursday, August 25th 

which lasts from 6:00-8:30. 

 

-If a student has questions about their assigned route, teachers will be in the West Gym Lobby to 

assist any student during their assigned lunch. 

 

-Any questions, call AP Joshua Mallory at 919-856-7863. 

 

Please continue to follow us on Twitter and Facebook @EnloeMagnetHS 

 

You will receive additional updates this weekend.  We are truly excited and anticipating the 

arrival of your students on Monday, August 29.  We are looking forward to an outstanding 

academic school year.  Thank you for your attention to these announcements. 

 

#WeAreEnloe 
 


